
Easter Holiday Playdays – FAQs 
 

What do I need to bring? 

We will provide lunch and snacks. You need to bring your contact information (on your ticket), a 

water bottle, a coat and any medication your child needs (staff are only allowed to give medicine 

which is prescribed by a doctor and has your child’s name on). You can bring your bike / scooter if 

you want. There will be lots of outside play so wear sensible clothes for active play.  

 

What should I NOT bring? 

Please don’t bring electronic toys or other expensive toys. If your child needs to bring a phone they 

should hand it in to staff at the beginning of the day. Please do not bring any fizzy drinks or sweets. 

 

What’s happening on playdays? 

Both Wednesdays are based at school and there will be outdoor play, craft, cooking, Easter 

activities and maybe some dance! On the Thursdays we will visit Felix Road adventure playground 

(we will walk there and back from school). At Felix Road there are lots of indoor and outdoor 

activities. Felix Road café will provide lunch. 

 

Who are the staff?  What are the staffing ratios? 

All the staff already work at Hannah More. You may meet Holly, Sian (she works in Lavender room) 

or Lily. Senior staff will be on call in case of emergency. There will be 3 staff with a maximum of 18 

children. 

 

Who can come? 

Places are for Hannah More pupils only. 

 

How many days can I book? 

You can book as many days as you wish. You need to pay at the time of booking (£3 per day). 

 

What food will be provided? 

We will provide a simple tasty lunch such as pasta or jacket potatoes with beans, cheese, tuna and 

salad. There will also be toast, fruit and snacks as needed. 

 

Can someone else collect my child? 

Yes, but you must tell staff at the beginning of the day who is collecting them. 

 

What if my child is ill? 

Please email ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk if you need to cancel. If we can fill the place, we will 

then refund you. 

 

Who can I contact with other questions? 

Please email ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk if you have any other queries. 
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